
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject: Easter Egg/ 

Voclcano 

Date: 28.3.25 

 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

Firstly, I would like to say what a pleasure it was to see so many parents at last week’s 

parent’s evening. I enjoy nothing more than celebrating the success and progress your 

child/children have made, with you.  

 

This week, I was lucky enough to spend the first couple of days on the Beaumanor Hall 

residential with the Year 1 and 2’s, and I had a wonderful time meeting some of our classes’ 

siblings. Whilst I was away, the teachers covering me were full of praise for the behaviour 

and politeness of Maple Class. The feedback was a delight to hear (including from Mr. 

Tomlinson, who had them on Monday afternoon).   

 

I have managed to upload all the school photos from our science week onto the school 

website. You can now find them under Curriculum – Science. 

  

Curriculum:  

We have really enjoyed our topic, Rocks, Relics and Rumbles and the children have 

thoroughly enjoyed learning about tectonic plates and the Ring of Fire. As we are now 

coming to the end of this topic, the children are using all their skills to research and write a 

case study of their own. I’m sure your children will be able to share their learning with you. 

In T4W we have almost the finished the unit on discussion writing and are working on our 

Hot Writes. There are some interesting topics being discussed, for example ‘Should 

pineapple be on pizza?’. ‘Should school start later and finish later?’ and ‘Should Goldilocks be 

in trouble?’ The children have come up with their own ideas.  In IT we have started to look 

at 2Graph and we will be collecting data and making our own graphs in next week.  

 
PE: Our PE session will change after Easter, please look out for the text message in the coming days to let you 

know when it is.  

 
HOMEWORK:   

As the Easter Egg competition is next week, I’m not sending any further homework out. Some 

children have completed their volcanoes, but if not please take this time to complete them if 

you are not entering the competition.  

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:    

 


